
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Non-uniform day will take place this year on 

Friday 1st December 2017 

 

In exchange for not wearing uniform on the 1st December, your child is asked to bring 

the following into school: 
 

AN ITEM FOR THE 

 

 
 

 
The idea is for every child to bring in chocolate for the Christmas Fayre “Chocolate 

Tombola”.  It can be any large item of chocolate e.g. large chocolate bar, chocolate 

Santa, tin of chocolates, box of chocolates, selection pack, tree chocolates pack, 

chocolate coins etc.  Basically anything you would be happy to win on the chocolate 

tombola. 

 

Boxes will be at the beginning of your child’s class line in the playground for you to 

place your items in.  Your Class Rep will count the number of donations and the children 

in the Junior School class which collects the most items will win a prize.  

 
 

Thank you very much 

 


